From: Sent: 22 August 2019 16:06 To: Subject: Thinking about the Workplace Equality Index? View this email in your browser × Dear A key part of submitting to the Workplace Equality Index is creating an action plan for the coming year. During the process, you'll be surveying all of your work and will get a good sense of where you'd like to improve. You can begin this work at Stonewall's Manchester Workplace Conference on 27 September. Our 12 CPD-accredited sessions are closely linked to sections of the Index and will help your team create practical action plans that work in your context **Book tickets** Another key part of advancing equality is building connections. Collaborating and sharing ideas drives innovation and saves you time and money. At this year's conference, you'll have the chance to network with over 300 professionals and representatives from community groups in our dedicated networking zone. Organisations already attending include:

With your Diversity Champions discount, and your public and third sector discount, your tickets will cost just £250 (+VAT).

You can book now or download a template business case to help you secure this investment in your work <u>on our website</u>.

Best wishes,

The Stonewall team





Copyright © 2019 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.

Our mailing address is:

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, London EC1V 4JY United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

To change how you receive these emails <u>update your preferences</u>
To stop receiving emails like this one <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>
Top stop receiving <u>all</u> communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact <u>newsletter@stonewall.org.uk</u>

For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, <u>please visit</u> <u>our website</u>.